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MAKING MORE 
FROM SHEEP

26th July – Merredin Leisure Centre, Bates St

27th July – Williams Sports Pavilion, Cnr Pinjarra-Williams road and Albany Hwy 

28th July – Kojonup Memorial Hall, Albany Hwy

 Find out what’s 
involved in establishing 
perennials shrubs and 

grasses

 Work through how 
to align your sheep 

production targets with 
feed supply 

Create a personalised 
implementation and trial 
plan for a patch on your 

own farm

 Discuss management 
options to make sure 

you get the profit

Entry $20 | 9am - 3pm | BYO farm map

Phil Barrett-Lennard
Agvivo

Improve establishment 
and management of 

perennial grasses

Dean Revell  
(Revell Science)  

Filling feed gaps with 
perennials (and other 

innovative feeding systems)

Rabo Bank 
a banks perspective: 
financing a change to 
production systems

Hear from farmers 
that are adopting 
these practices

Merredin Bonus – 
what makes soils 

marginal and what 
can you do with 

them.

High sheep production from  
low-input forage systems

   Jo Wheeler (MERREDIN)	       p: 9670 3100 	    e: jwheeler@wheatbeltnrm.org.au
   Luke Rogers (WILLIAMS) 	       p: 6369 8800	    e: luke.rogers@peel-harvey.org.au
   Danielle Short (KOJONUP) 	       p: 9881 0202 	    e: danielle.short@swccnrm.org.au

RSVP online: www.wheatbeltnrm.org.au/mmfs

This event is supported through funding from the Australian Government’s National Landcare Programme

$


